
Introductory Manual for Technicians 
 
 
About this manual: 
 
To my knowledge, this preliminary document is the only version ever produced- I don't 
believe that a finalized version was published.  Because it is preliminary, there are lots of 
mark-ups, sketches, and corrections that were intended for the final version.  These notes 
were done by the engineers and technicians who were creating the document, so they are 
valid. 
 
The manuals that were included with computers purchased from MITS did not include 
this in-house document, so you'll want to add it to any other documentation you already 
have (however, if you purchased an 8800/8800A manual from altairmanuals.com, you 
already have this information). 
 
Although it is primarily intended for the earlier models (8800 and 8800A), the manual 
should be very useful in troubleshooting any Altair 8800 version and any Altair memory 
board.   
 
 
Steve Shepard 
altairmanuals.com 
11/2006 
 
 


























































